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18th June 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope this letter finds you and your family healthy and staying safe. 

We are writing to provide you with further information about free school meals. If these unusual circumstances have 

caused some financial challenges for you or your family then you may be entitled to apply for free school meals. 

This means that whilst schools remain closed for most students, you will receive £15 worth of supermarket vouchers 

each week, to be spend on food.  

If you are in receipt of any of the following, you can use the link below to apply:  

• Income Support 

• Income based Job Seekers Allowance 

• Income related Employment and Support Allowance 

• Support under Part VI of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999 

• Child Tax Credit, with no element of Working Tax Credit, and a household income below £16,190 (as 

assessed by HM Revenue and Customs) 

• Guarantee Element of State Pension Credit 

• Universal Credit - income dependant 

Link to apply for free school meals: https://www.northamptonshire.gov.uk/councilservices/children-families-

education/schools-and-education/Pages/free-school-meals.aspx 

Being on the FSM register will entitle your child to lunch, once the Academy returns to usual operation. Corby 

Business Academy enhance this provision by also making breakfast available to these students.    

Please inform the Academy if you choose to complete an application and we will look out for the report from 

Northamptonshire County Council.  If you need help with your application, please contact our Student Care Team via 

email at StudentCare&Attendance@corbybusinessacademy.org or call 01536 303120 between 8.00 a.m. and 4.00 

p.m. weekdays and our reception staff will pass a message to the Student Care Team to arrange for them to return 

your call. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr S. Underwood 

Associate Principal 
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